
 

Thomas (TC) Garcia 
Candidate for Planning Commission – La Sal 

 

Contact 

16 Deeter Dr. 

La Sal, UT 84530 

435.459.8100 

tcgarcia60@gmail.com 

 

Mack, 

I am writing this letter to put my name up for 

consideration for the San Juan County Planning 

Commission. Specifically, the seat representing the La 

Sal community. I was born in Monticello and raised in La 

Sal. I have spent the last 18 years living in different parts 

of the Intermountain West, but have recently been able 

to move back home to La Sal to be near family. 

 

As you will see in the attached resume, I have had 

experience on a Planning and Zoning board in the past. 

I found serving on the board to be a rewarding way to 

serve in my community. In that role the workload was 

demanding, as Diamondville is experiencing a time of 

growth with the construction of a new Natrium fueled 

Nuclear Power facility. Construction of that facility 

drove growth in the surrounding communities, and 

provided an opportunity to dive into the laws and 

ordinances that need to be followed to keep our 

communities safe and beautiful for our residents.  

 

I hope that if appointed to this board, I could use the 

experience gained in Wyoming to serve San Jaun 

County and La Sal. Similar to Diamondville, La Sal and 

the north part of our county continue to experience 

growth that requires oversight from the community, the 

Planning Commission, and most importantly the County 

Commissioners to ensure compliance with laws and 

ordinances. I feel the experience that I have would 

make me a good fit for this position.  

 

Please look over the attached resume, and feel free to 

reach out if you have any questions. 

 

Thanks for your consideration.  

 

Sincerely, 

TC Garcia 

 

Mack McDonald 

County Administrator 

San Juan County 

117 S Main St.  

Monticello, UT 84530 

 

 


